
Dear Parents,  
 

As I work with each of our students in the art room, I find that there are always a 
few who are in need of more time to complete their projects. I am very understanding of 
students missing class due to illnesses or doctor’s appointments. However, it makes it 
very hard for me to give them a fair grade when their work is only half-finished. With 
that being said, I would like to offer them the time they need to complete their work, 
giving them the opportunity to earn a better grade than if their work were turned in 
incomplete. 

 
If your child has fallen behind on an assignment, I will speak with them as well as 

email you, the parent, to invite the child to stay after school to work in the art room. I 
will be available on Thursday afternoons from 3:30-4:30 only, so this will be the time 
that is suggested as needed for each student. The invitation will be left up to my 
discretion as I see a student falling significantly behind.  

 
I will meet any students who are staying after school at 3:30 in front of the main 

office. Parents should come to the art room (downstairs in the middle school) to pick 
their child up by 4:30, otherwise students will be taken to Extended Day. Hopefully this 
will help each student complete their work and earn a better grade than they would if 
their work was handed in incomplete! 

 
Thank you, 

 
 

Lizzie Menapace  


